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This feels like voter suppression to me. Especially for people with disabilities and 

medical needs who can't vote in person, as well as those who can't take the time off 

to vote. Our system works fine as it is. There's no good reason to change it, 

especially as we're seeing more and more voter suppression tactics being used 

across the country.  


